
Reception, Year 1 & Year 2 classes 
 

THEATRE TRIP 
One Snowy Night 

October 2021 
 
Dear Parents 
 
We have organised a theatre visit as so many parents and children feel it is a valuable experience. 
 
We have booked tickets to take the Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 children to see One Snowy night at 
MAC, Birmingham on Tuesday 30th November 2021.  The performance starts at 10.30am and we will be 
back in school for lunch.  The cost of this visit is £13.50 per child.  The cost is broken down as follows: 
 

 £10.00 – ticket cost 

 £3.50 - coach cost 
 
 
This event is an experience that is enjoyed by all who attend. The specific aims of the visit are: 

 To experience a live theatre performance 

 To support the children’s language development 
 
The theatre performance is also followed up with cross-curricular work at school. 
 
The 1988 Education Act and Governors’ Policy require me to make it clear that our intended visit can 
only take place if parents are prepared to make a voluntary contribution.  There is no obligation to 
contribute and no child will be omitted from taking part, but it will be necessary to have substantial 
parental contributions for the visit to go ahead.  Please do not hesitate to contact school if you have 
any queries. 
 
Mr S Smith 
Head Teacher 
…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 
CONSENT FORM FOR Theatre trip –Reception, Y1,Y2 classes– One Snowy Night at MAC Birmingham 
30th November 2021 
 
Child’s Name……………………………………………………..  Class ………………………………………. 
I consent to my child taking part in the visit and enclose a payment of £13.50 
 
Medical Details if any:…………………………………………………………………………. 
 
Emergency contact No……………………………………………………………………… 
 
Signed……………………………………………………………………… 
Cheques made payable to the BCC General Fund Revenue or payment online at www.eduspot.co.uk 


